
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40, 
 
Variation to contract K280021195 CIPS Corporate Award 
 
Further to my letter 14 September 2021, I am now writing to formally accept your 
quotation of £18,550 and extend the duration of the contract until 28 April 2023. 

 
This letter and your quotation, constitutes a binding contract between yourselves and 
the Department for Transport and will be subject to the same Terms and Conditions 
of Contract including any amendments as Contract No K280021195.  
 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this letter by accepting on our Jaggaer e-Sourcing 
Portal. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40 

 

Commercial Category Manager 
 
by authority of the Secretary of State for Transport  
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